
 

 Community Partners Webinar 
Community Partners Webinar featuring updates from NC 
Medicaid  
2-3 p.m., Thursday, March 24, 2022 

 
The Community Partners webinar series is designed to provide updates on NC Medicaid 
Managed Care and other key Medicaid initiatives. The next session on the ongoing 
webinar series. In addition to an update on Medicaid Managed Care we will introduce the 
extension of postpartum coverage beginning April 1, 2022, as well as an update on the 
launch of Healthy Opportunities and other programs. There will be an opportunity for 
questions and answers.  

To register for the webinar, simply click on the link below. Feel free to share the webinar 
invitation and registration link with other community partners you think would be interested 
in attending.   

 Click here to register 

For more information or questions contact Medicaid.NCEngagement@dhhs.nc.gov  

Note: Registration will close at 1:30 p.m., March 24, 2022 

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have any 
questions please send an email to NetworkManagement@TrilliumNC.org. 

   

 URGENT NOTIFICATIONS FOR NETWORK PROVIDERS  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/g/wLrsWYyDAj
mailto:Medicaid.NCEngagement@dhhs.nc.gov
mailto:NetworkManagement@TrilliumNC.org
https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/for-providers/provider-communications/urgent-notification
https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources/
https://twitter.com/TrilliumNc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjobY_uW5YmXmcVcT8N7gjw

	Community Partners Webinar featuring updates from NC Medicaid 
	2-3 p.m., Thursday, March 24, 2022
	Note: Registration will close at 1:30 p.m., March 24, 2022



[image: ]

Page 2 of 2



		[image: http://files.constantcontact.com/86582ed6201/81859edd-54f0-46f4-8048-78ccce82e5a3.png]



		 Community Partners Webinar



		Community Partners Webinar featuring updates from NC Medicaid 

2-3 p.m., Thursday, March 24, 2022



The Community Partners webinar series is designed to provide updates on NC Medicaid Managed Care and other key Medicaid initiatives. The next session on the ongoing webinar series. In addition to an update on Medicaid Managed Care we will introduce the extension of postpartum coverage beginning April 1, 2022, as well as an update on the launch of Healthy Opportunities and other programs. There will be an opportunity for questions and answers. 

To register for the webinar, simply click on the link below. Feel free to share the webinar invitation and registration link with other community partners you think would be interested in attending.  

Click here to register

For more information or questions contact Medicaid.NCEngagement@dhhs.nc.gov 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Note: Registration will close at 1:30 p.m., March 24, 2022



		DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have any questions please send an email to NetworkManagement@TrilliumNC.org.



		

		

		



		

		URGENT NOTIFICATIONS FOR NETWORK PROVIDERS

		



		[image: Facebook][image: Twitter][image: YouTube]







image3.png







image4.png







image5.png







image2.png

HHHHHHHHHHHHHH

NOTIFICATION FOR PROVIDERS






image6.png







